
Friday Update, May 5, 2023 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, May 5, 2023. 
 

 

 
 
 

During the month of May, we take the time to celebrate our teachers and our 
amazing classified staff. I want to thank our classified staff for all that they do to 
support our children in our District. As a District, we need our classified staff to 
support with the front office, running our buses, feeding our students, monitoring 
the playgrounds, supporting in the classrooms, cleaning the schools, mowing the 
lawns, support at the District office, etc. Please take a moment this coming week 
to thank your school’s classified staff for all that they are doing to support your 
child.  
 



 
 
Reminder: Registration TK and Kindergarten 
 
This is a reminder that the District is now accepting registration for Transitional 
Kindergarten and Kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year at all school sites 
and the District Office. In addition, registration for Transitional Kindergarten 
students is for students turning 5 years old between September 2, 2023 to April 
2, 2024.   
 
Information for registration, please see below:  
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 



Family Resource Center 
Located at Canyon Springs Community School 

 
The Family Resource Center is for all families in the Sulphur Springs Union School 
District. The mission of our Family Resource Center is to help remove the barriers 
that often interfere with many students attending and thriving in school by 
providing food, clothing, toiletries, and school supplies to our families in need. 
Additionally, our School Social Worker supports students and families to ensure 
that they get their social emotional needs met, either in the District or through 
referrals to outside resources.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



For additional information about the Family Resource Center, please click on the 
link to watch a short video that is in English and Spanish.  
 
Hours of Availability/Horarios de Servicio: 
 
The Family Resource Center is open to all families in the District. 
El Centro de Recursos para Familias está abierto a todas las familias del 
distrito escolar. 
 
Tuesday - Friday, 11:30-3:00, by appointment only  
martes y viernes, 11:30-3:00, solamente con previa cita 
 
P: 661-250-5305 Office number 
P: 661-542-2444 Cell number for calls and text 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
 
 

 


